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         Online Safety 

Please find information below suggesting ways to help keep your child safe whilst playing online. If 

you require further support please contact the school. 

For more detailed information about the game ‘Fortnite’ which many children are playing, please fol-

low the link below: 

https://www.internetmatters.org/hub/guidance/fortnite-battle-royal-parents-guide-keep-kids-safe-

gaming/  

 




